
Fiftieth Anniversary of  
the Polytechnic “Brigadistas”  

in the 1968 Student Movement

In 1968, hundreds of students were killed by the Mexican military and police for 
organizing student protests against government repression. On the fiftieth anniversary of 
this massacre, activists/survivors Gabriel Vega, Felipe Galván, and Jesús Gutiérrez will 
reflect on the meaning of student activism, memory, and social justice in times of 
repression. 

Sponsors: History Department, The Chicano Studies Institute, English Department, Department of Asian American Studies, 
Department of Spanish and Portuguese, Latin American and Iberian Studies, Office of the Executive Vice Chancellor,  
and the Associate Vice Chancellor for Diversity and Equity. 

Wednesday, April 25th, 12 pm 
MCC Theater

THE 1968  
STUDENT  
MASSACRE IN  
MEXICO CITY


